
America desperately needs antimony. This mineral is used in munitions, large-capacity storage 

batteries, fire retardants and more. Currently, we are entirely dependent on foreign countries to 

provide this mineral, which is why I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. This project 

can stop our import reliance on antimony. 

Given the history of the region, I was a bit skeptical when I first heard about this project, but it is 

clear that Perpetua is going out of their way to put environmental safety and restoration front and 

center. That is why the USFS identified the company's 2021 Modified Mine Plan as its preferred 

alternative. The refined plan eliminates the need for long-term water treatment, incorporates 

measures to manage stream temperatures and reduces impacts associated with access and 

transportation on Johnson Creek. The fact that regulators named the company's plan as its preferred 

alternative gives me great confidence in the company's plan. Plus, regulators have concluded the 

Modified Mine Plan will let Perpetua mine while giving consideration to environmental, economic 

and technical factors. 

The SDEIS reduces the size of the project footprint, improves water quality, eliminates the need for 

long-term water treatment and makes sure water temperature on site does not exceed baseline 

conditions – all while providing our nation with access to a mineral we desperately need. The 

permitting process has been thorough and complete. Now, I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. 

Joseph Egler 


